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‘Love, Laugh and Learn’ 

This Half Terms Value — Thankfulness 

Dates for 

your Diary 

Friday 21st March 

Comic Relief—messy 

hair day with school 

uniform 

Monday 31st March 

Parents Evening 

Years 3 and 4  

Wednesday 2nd 

April 

Parents Evening 

Years 5 and 6  

Friday 4th April 

Easter Egg competi-

tion judged 

Friday 11th April 

Spelling Bee final 

7th—9th April 

Standon Bowers  

Residential Year 4 

Thursday 10th April 

Easter Service in 

church—Year 4    

parents invited  

Friday April 11th  

Break up for Easter 

holidays  

Granville 

Trip Year 5 

When we 
arrived, we 
went off into 
our groups 
and saw the 
parts of the 
canal, a pool 
and old mill 
ruins. Then, 
we went to 
have a look 
at the Lodge 
Furnaces 
while doing 
our activity 
(which was 
finding things 
that are hu-
man and 
physical geo-

graphical features). We learnt lots about our local 
nature park and worked through an activity book-
let where we drew a map and used OS symbols on 
the map. Our final activity was to be geography 
detectives and answer questions about the ruins. 
It was a great trip with lots of walking! – Mary and 
Darcy 5B  
This weas a great opportunity for the children to 
explore their local area focusing on the physical 
features and linking back into their learning at 
school. Everyone had a wonderful morning espe-
cially Nala.  

Achievement Award 6S TA Award Star of the Week Lunchtime Award Headteacher Award 

Jacob L Logan C 5B ~ Darcy Stephanie  Amelia R 

Leo B  5H ~ Vinnie Shayla—Mai  

Harmony F  6D ~ Vinnie Poppy  

Kylie K  6KS ~ Tyler   

Xavier W  6S ~ Nikita   

Charlie H     



Book Review 

Dojo Use  

Dojo is a fantastic way for you to contact your child’s class teacher, 
share news and messages. It also has a function to translate to your 
chosen language, making it accessible for all. The system also allows 
teachers to easily send information and updates to parents. You can 
send Dojo messages at any time but please respect the teacher’s 
working hours. Teachers are not expected to respond to Dojo mes-
sages during their quiet time (5:30pm to 8:00am). It is also not guar-
anteed that teachers will check Dojo during the day when they are 
in class and if it is an important message for that day can you please 
contact the school office.  If you have a safeguarding or serious con-
cern, please con-
tact a DSL or the 
Headteacher via 
the school office on 
01952 387880.  

Please could I remind you that children should be go-
ing on TTRock Stars at least four times a week as this 
will hugely improve their ability to answer multiplica-
tion and division facts in school.  We will be holding 
assemblies regularly to hand out certificates and chil-
dren will be awarded prizes if they are the best in their 
class.  Tournaments are set regularly and Class Dojos 
will be awarded for the best Year group each week.   

Thank you for your continued support.  

Mobile Phones  

 

We have successfully operated a no phone policy 

in school for pupils for a couple of years. This     

policy ties in with the new government guidance.  

If your child needs to bring a phone into school a 

request must be made in writing to the 

Headteacher with justification for the need to 

bring the phone in. Following approval the child 

can bring their phone in with them. The phone 

must be switched doff at the school gate on entry 

and to be turned back on until leaving. The phone 

must be handed into the office on arrival where it 

will be stored safely until the end of the day.  

This policy is in place to safeguard and protect all 

of the children in our school.  

 

We are very excited 

to announce that we 

will be holding a 

whole school spelling 

bee on Friday 11th 

April! Finalists will be 

chosen within classes 

over the next few weeks and the top 2 spellers from each class will 

go forward to the final. They have been given a list of the words that 

will be tested by their teacher so any support you can give them with 

learning the spellings would be greatly appreciated!  



Active Families! - Here is an idea for a quick, active and 

fun activity you could carry out with your family this 

weekend! We hope you enjoy! 

The Wrockwardine Wood CE Junior 
School “Living life in all its fullness” 

challenge.  
This week’s challenge is to:  

As a family, learn 3 phrases in a new 
language! 

We would love to see your photo please 
email them to: a3129@telford.gov.uk  

or DoJo to your class teacher.  
 

 

Art Sale  

On Tuesday we 

had our art sale 

organised by 

Miss Burn (our 

Art leader). The 

children were 

very excited 

about selling 

their art work.  

We raised £150 

which will be 

used to buy 

new art re-

sources in each 

of the class-

rooms.  There 

was a great 

parent turn out 

and the chil-

dren were all 

very proud of 

their wonderful 

creations. The 

event raises the 

profile of art 

and makes the 

children feel 

like a profes-

sional artist.  

Lawndale Visit  

On Wednesday, 10 lovely children from year 5 read some     
spectacular books to some special ladies. As we walked in, we 
each greeted a lady then started to introduce ourselves and 
read. We read 'Little People, Big Dreams' and a bit a Charlotte's 
web. After a while, we remembered that our teachers brought 
some coloured pens and paper so we decided to colour with 
them. At last, the amazing time had to come to an end with the 
lovely ladies saying goodbye to our new friends. It was the best 

time and we cannot wait to return again    

Written by Theo and 
Esmae 5B 



 

This week, we have launched the 99 Club 
which is a mental-oral starter. It aims to 
raise standards in maths through encour-
aging pupils to improve their mental cal-
culations when attempting quick-fire 
multiplication and division prob-
lems.  The children will be completing 
this twice a week and will have the op-
portunity to earn certificates.   

 

Red Nose Day 2025 

We will be supporting Comic Relief on 

Friday 21st March and will be having a 

‘Messy Hair’ Day!  Children are invited 

to come to school in normal school  

uniform, but with the added extra of 

crazy, messy 

hair, in ex-

change for a 

£1 donation 

to Comic Re-

lief. Cash will 

be taken on 

this day. 

Fantastic Footballers! 

These brilliant young men represented our school 

at the Year 4 Boys Tournament at Telford College this morning and 
played fan-
tastically! 
We are 
very proud 
of you all, 
well done! 
Thank you 
to Mr      
Yarnold 
and Miss 
Higgs for 
taking 
them. 

Parents’ Evenings 

You should have now received a letter to 

book your Parents’ Evening slot with you 

child’s teacher. The appointments are 

available first come, first served: 

Monday 31st March—Years 3 and 4 

Wednesday 2nd April—Years 5 and 6  





E Safety Advice  


